GLENBROOK EMPLOYEE NEWSLETTER

Show your appreciation to your coworkers by recognizing them on all STARs.

You can also nominate them for Star of the Month!

EMPLOYEE SPOTLICHT

Hi, my name is Felix Catayong originally work here as a Diet-Aide since 2012 until 2019. And came back April 21, 2022, applied as a cook. Now, here I am with new opportunity and journey, and all of this was because God reminded me how grateful I am to have a Wife and Kids that supports me. An amazing coworker besides me who molds and guides me through the day. Every day is a learning process, and I am embracing it as day's goes by, thank you for my coworkers who creates positive attitude at works. Again, I am grateful to be here because of the environment and the commitment to work that everybody hold accountability on themselves. It's all because of them why I am your Chef De Cuisine now. Rest assured that I will try my best every day to perform well on my duty, and make sure that the end of the day a resident will be satisfied and happy on the service that they are getting from us. Again thank you, and it my is a pleasure to work in

Glenbrook Health Center.

Felix Catayong Chef de Cuisine



All Staff Employee Meeting Monday March 24th @ 2pm OR Wednesday March 26th @ 1pm, Both in Catalina Hall

Taxes are due April 15th!

Don't forget about your annual Relias training! Get a head start on it now! "DEFINE SUCCESS ON YOUR OWN
TERMS, ACHIEVE IT BY YOUR OWN
RULES, AND BUILD A LIFE YOU'RE
PROUD TO LIVE."
-ANNE SWEENEY